

6-6-23 District 36 meeting

We opened with serenity prayer.

welcomed everybody roll call introductions.

Birthdays in June we had Tami with 20 years and Paul with 7years – Awesome.

Attendants @ meeting –

- **In person** - we had Glenda, Kent, Mike Patrick Tami, and Paul
- **Online** – David, Virgil, Robb

DCM report discuss the open positions which you can find on our district website a

- **June 17th the area delegate** will be reporting back from GSO we will be in combination with District 3 in **Monroe** and that will be from 11:00 to 2:00 you can find the details on our website.
- **June 20th** we will be doing a **district inventory** it will be about an hour and a half and that will be online also it is open to all.
- **July 7th Friday** there will be an **area 72 quarter business quarterly in Bremerton** Mike will go to that Paul will be out of town events are also on the district website and you can attend virtually if you are interested in going.

Alternate DCM Mike is registered for the area bus. Quarterly will attend and share a room.

- Worked with Tami updated the schedule and printed it out.
- Created a flyer about what it is to be a GSR please.
 - Ask your groups or send any input on the schedule or flyer we would be glad to get your feedback – it is a working document.

Old business who is your GSR and a list of contacts, Secretary Edd is out Glenda took meeting notes we need an alternate secretary he will be back.

- **Motion to pass the minutes** from May Patrick - first, Mike second all in favor passed.

Treasure Report - Glenda reported on the current district status financially.

- actions for the treasurers to
 - pay the zoom account and the Google account Glenda will reach out to Virgil and take care of that.
 - Paul that he looks at the prudent reserve to see if we are in line as a district.
 - **motion** to approve the treasurers report Patrick first Kent second passed.

Registrar Tami

- created a list with all the GSRS that we have currently and to all the emails.
- Going to mail all the groups is this your e-mail is this your contact who is your contact do you have a GSR do you want to keep receiving this info on the district.
- Actions groups without a GSR do they want to continue receiving theme
- updating the feed
- Tami needs to register as the area and that is the district registrar.
- new GSRS Rob is for hope hall, and we need to get him registered and how to do that Tami will send out that information.

Other reports

chair for accessibility is open.

archives are open.

bridge gap

Natalie could not make it for **corrections**.

professional community David B will use the handout and the news read the new schedule and send that out how is create.

creating a panel which will be for next year now at Mount Sinai and at Cedarcrest it will be next year the training is in September because we are so close to the end of the year.
The alternate for David was suggested to be Vinny.

Eastside intergroup Kent events weekly update meeting minutes

there are two **mariner games coming** up that are part of Eastside intergroup, and you can see that on the website also so the first one is for

July 15th and the second one is for **August 27th which is recovery day at the field.**

August 26 is the Beaver Lake annual picnic, there will be a **poker run**. It all starts from Eastside intergroup go to hope Paul and end at the picnic **living sober picnic at Kelsey Creek Park look at the dates on the website.**

Grapevine Linda could not make it.

The third legacy is open.

web and digital- Virgil need to get the Google account renewed 10th and 12th is the renewal date action for Glenda we also need to add the zoom account.

New business we discussed equipment for hybrid meetings as we are using Mike L the alternate DCM's so we could get a couple options we discussed a

full solution could be up to \$2000 or we could just get a speaker and microphone one of the options is speaker and a webcam at \$100 up to 260 can add to that Virgil offered to give us some of his equipment Mike was going to create a a solution to discuss the webcam and a speaker so that would be a speakerphone and a webcam make a list post for donations then we had a question about storage and accessibility so it's tabled before until we get additional information so

We created a motion to either purchase or use donated then we will come back and discuss it next month at our next meeting.

The next meeting on Wednesday July 5th as the fourth is a holiday and getting on site and people's schedules so we moved the meeting to **Wednesday the 5th that will be zoom only so 7/5/23** at 7:00 PM zoom only.

inventory ask your groups is there anything you would like to address Tami mentioned post on the website.

GSR reports rob our new GSR said it is 7:00 AM for breakfast 8:00 AM is the meeting at hope hall welcome and thank you for all your input rob.

Announcements reminder July 5th zooms only, and we closed with responsibility.